

Grange Community Junior School

Wren Way, Farnborough Hampshire, GU14 8TA

Headteacher Ms P Burgess BEd (Hons)
Telephone/Fax: 01252 542196
Email: adminoffice@grange.hants.sch.uk
www.grange.hants.sch.uk



8th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

School Photographs

The photographer will be visiting school on Wednesday 24th September 2025 to take family and individual photographs. We will be taking team and class photographs in the summer term.

Family photographs will be taken first and the head teacher has kindly agreed to your infant children being brought to school at 8:30am so they may be photographed with their brothers and sisters. Pre-school children are also warmly welcome.

For neat appearance a comb or hairbrush on the day would be appreciated.

If you do <u>not wish</u> your child to be photographed, please contact the school office no later than Monday 22nd September 2025.

Many thanks,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Amanda Hall Bursar